TV6: The Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2024 did not meet the conditions to be held
On April 29, 2024, Thinh Vuong Electric Construction Investment and Trading Joint Stock Company announced Official Dispatch No. 294/2024/CBTT as follows:
Thinh Vuong Electric Construction Investment and Trading Joint Stock Company announces that the 2024 Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of the Company convened on April 29, 2024 did not meet the conditions to proceed as prescribed in Article 145 of the Enterprise Law 2020 and the Company's Charter because the number of shareholders attending the meeting representing not enough over 50% of the total number of voting shares according to the list of shareholders entitled to attend the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2024 prepared by the Vietnam Securities Depository and Clearing Corporation on April 1, 2024. The Invitation Notice to the 2nd Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2024 will be sent to shareholders by the Board of Directors in accordance with the provisions of the law and the Company's Charter.
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